
Prince George’s County Government and its Sustainable Energy Program will not be held liable or 

responsible for actions taken via the implementation of Prince George’s Solar Co-op program operated 

by MD SUN. Prince George’s County Government and its Sustainable Energy Program is supporting this 

initiative by publicizing various efforts via its media outlets and assist with the identification of 

stakeholders interested in hosting informational sessions and potentially installing solar systems. Prince 

George’s County Government and its Sustainable Energy Program will not be held responsible for any 

costs associated with the design and implementation of the Prince George’s Solar Co-op process, 

including but not limited to: the purchase of MD SUN solar co-op marketing materials, solar feasibility 

assessments, design, construction, purchase, installation, and permitting of solar systems. Moreover, the 

Prince George’s County Government and its Sustainable Energy Program will not participate in the 

community’s solicitation, contract negotiation, and selection of solar installer(s) process or be held liable 

for any final outcomes resulting from these actions or others of the Prince George’s Solar Co-op. 


